DWIGHT ARTHUR & BETTY LEMONIK WATER SYSTEM
240 ROUTE 6N
MAHOPAC NY 10541

13 August, 2008

Honorabte Jaciyn A. Brilling

Secretary, New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza

Albany, New York 12223-1350

Dear Secretary Brilling:

On behalf on the “Dwight Arthur & Betty Lemonik Water System” | am writing you today to submit two
requests:

1. By this letter the Dwight Arthur and Betty Lemonik Water System is formally requesting that the
Department of Public Service’s Water Rates Staff electronically file Leaf 12, Revision 1 to its
P.5.C. No. 2 ~ Water Tariff and all compliance filings related thereto on its behalf. The company
is requesting an annual increase In revenues of $1,672.40 or 207.85%. The effective date of Leaf
12 Revision 0 should be determined by the Department Staff to be the earliest feasible date
consistent with the requirements of the State Administrative Procedure Act,

We are also requesting waiver of the requirement of newspaper publication of the proposed
changes as we will notify our customers of the proposed changes individually by mail.

2. By this letter the Dwight Arthur and Betty Lemonik Water System is also formally requesting an
extraordinary assessment in the amount of $2,630.10 comprising $1,315.05 per customer for
the replacement of failing critical infrastructure.

Sincerely,

@M/

Dwight Arthur, President

The Dwight Arthur & Betty Lemonik Water System
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